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Reclaiming childhood, one family at a time. 
 

 

HAPPY FEBRUARY! 

Art has a role in education of helping children become like themselves 

instead of more like everyone else. We are so fortunate to see these 

amazing minds creating arts through their imagination in their own way 

of perfection. Here are some highlights of the curious and creative 

minds of bambini. 
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IMPORTANT DATES: 

CENTRE WIDE SPECIFIC EVENTS: 

 Centre closure:  February 15th, centre will 

be closed for Family Day. 

 Pink Shirt Day: February 24th, let’s stand 

against bullying and wear pink shirt at the 

centre. 

 Multicultural Dress-up Day: February 26th, 

please wear your cultural clothes to the 

centre.  

 Global Awareness Family Item Sharing: 

February 5th, 10th, 16th, 25th. NOTE: We ask 

that families bring an item(s) to the centre 

representing their culture, religion or family 

customs. That item will be required to stay at 

the centre for a few days as we would like to share it with every room in the 

centre. It will be quarantined in the centre when it arrives and transferring 

between the different rooms. 

DAYCARE SPECIFIC EVENTS: 

 Crazy Hair Day: February 19th show us your unique hairstyle! 

OSC SPECIFIC EVENTS: 

 No Public School: February 1st. 

 No School (All Schools): February 25th and 26th. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


